
PENYGARN COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Children will be having Christmas Dinner on Friday, 14th December 2018.  There 

will be no choice i.e. rolls, wraps or salad bar. 

 

So that we can inform the Cook of the number of children requiring Christmas 

Dinner, please complete the attached slip. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

To: Penygarn Community Primary School 

 

My child ……………………………………………………………………………… Class ………………… will be 

having Christmas Dinner on Friday, 14th December 2018.   

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 

 

…………………… Parent/Carer 


